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SPECIAL EDITION 
NMMSS TRANSITION FROM NORCROSS, GEORGIA 

UPDATE TO PHONE NUMBERS FOR SAVANNAH RIVER OPERATIONS 
As announced in the previous edition of the NMMSS News, NMMSS operations are transitioning from NAC 
International in Norcross, Georgia to the Office of Health, Safety and Security (HSS), DOE, Germantown, 
Maryland.   During the transition, NMMSS will be operated from DOE Savannah River Site by Savannah River 
Nuclear Solutions (SRNS), the NMMSS upgrade developer and the continuity of operations backup site for 
NMMSS.   

Methods of submitting data to Savannah River Site NMMSS Operations were provided in the previous Special 
Edition of the NMMSS New and are provided again below.  Note, however, that the SRNS phone numbers for 
data submission and questions regarding data submission will not be available until October 6, 2008 or later.   
During the interim, questions regarding data submission to Savannah River may be directed to Jerry O’Leary 
at (803)725-8582. 

Additional information regarding the NMMSS transition and updates on data submission methods and phone 
numbers will be provided at the new NMMSS website.  The internet address (URL) for the new NMMSS 
website is http://www.hss.energy.gov/nmmss/  .   
 

Methods of Data Submittal 

Unclassified Fax:  Classified Fax:  
(803) 725-9819  

(This number will not be operable until 
on or after October 6, 2008.) 

(803) 725-9817 
(This number will not be operable until 

on or after October 6, 2008.) 
Surface Mail - marked "MEDIA ENCLOSED - DO NOT X-RAY" 

Unclassified Mailing Address 
Savannah River Nuclear Solutions 
NMMSS Operations  
Building 703-45A 
Aiken, SC 29808  

Classified Mailing Address 
 U. S. Department of Energy 
 Attn: CO Group, 773-A, A0260 
 NMMSS 
 P. O. Box A 
 Aiken, SC 29802 

  
Unclassified email: NMMSS@srs.gov 

SIMEX Routing: RHEGSRO 
Classified Bulletin Board:  

(803) 725-9816  
(This number will not be operable until 

on or after October 6, 2008.) 

Unclassified Bulletin Board:  
(803) 725-9813, (803) 725-9814 

(These numbers will not be operable 
until on or after October 6, 2008.) 
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If you have general questions on the NMMSS transition, please contact Ray Holmer, Director, Office of 
Information Management, at (301) 903-7325.  For specific questions regarding methods for submitting data to 
NMMSS or receiving NMMSS reports, please contact any of the following federal or contractor staff: 

Department of Energy 
Peter Dessaules 301/903-4525 
Pete.Dessaules@hq.doe.gov  

 

Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Brian Horn 301/492-3122 
Brian.Horn@nrc.gov  

 

NMMSS Operations at Savannah River 
Savannah River Nuclear Solutions 
Jerry O’Leary (803) 725-9810 
jerry.oleary@srs.gov  
 
(This number will not be operable until on or after October 6, 2008.  During the interim, Mr. O’Leary can be 
contacted at (803) 725-8582.)  
 

NMMSS help desk for NRC (803) 725-9811 

NMMSS help desk for DOE  (803) 725-9812 

 

(These numbers will not be operable until on or after October 6, 2008. During the interim, please contact Jerry 
O’Leary at (803) 725-8582.) 
 


